
Dear School Board Members,

The Northome Trap Team will be going down to Alexandria 
for the State Tournament. June 14th. This year we only have 
10 students out for Trap. Normally we leave at 4 am to travel 
and shoot all day and drive back . It has become a long day 
for all of us.

 We would like to go down the night before and stay at a hotel 
so we do not need to leave so early in the morning. We would 
like to ask the board to pay for a one night stay in Alexandria 
for the team and coaches and transportation. 
Here is the break down: 

We will need 5 rooms. 3 girls can share a room, and 7 boys 
will share 2 rooms coaches will need 2 rooms.  5 rooms @ 
144.00 each plus tax = around $750.00 
Also we are asking transportation for some kids. Hopefully we 
can use a van. 

Thank you for your consideration,
 
Kim, Kent Lindner and Shelly, Randy Patten.


